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New Road Missions 

Email- jim.walter@newroadmissions.org  
Website- www.newroadmissions.org 

Greetings,                                                                                                Nov 2023 

Gerhard and Carmen have been at the Fold since the first of November. They are doing well and 
arrived at a time when there are big events going on. The Fold’s Christmas party was a huge hit. 
They always enjoy trips to Farm Stay. Lots of space to run around and a nice pool. The children and 
staff got their presents when they got back to the Farm. 

 

 
 
That’s a big cake for two little princesses!!! Glad they shared with everyone. 
Happy November Birthday Privilege (9) and Moloko (8)!! May God bless you 
with many more years!! 

Merry Christmas to you all and thank you for your support of The Fold. 
God Bless, Paul and Micky Prince 
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